
PRIMETIME CENTER EATONTOWN 
Hello Spring 2018! 

 
 

PimeTime Around the World 

We have enjoyed traveling around the world learning about countries through food, song and traditions. 
Recipes such as Paella from Spain, Fried Egg Rolls from China, Gumbo from Jamaica, Greek Salad and Salchi 
Papa from Ecuador were a few of the foods we prepared and enjoyed. We watched videos on each country and 
learned about different lifestyles, practiced words in their languages and compared their traditions to ours. 
Finding recipes on-line was easy, but finding spices we don’t regularly use was a little more challenging.  
Thankfully we have computers to find anything we need. Of course, trying new things is a challenge in itself. 
We are happy to report that so far, we have loved every meal we have made. Coming soon we are planning 
virtual trips to Germany, Mexico and Russia. We aren’t sure what Borscht is all about but we are sure it will 
taste much better than any recipe we might find.  

Keeping Warm While Having Fun 
Spending time indoors in the winter is no problem for us. We participate in many fun and exciting activities. 
Knockerball had us rolling around covered from our waists up to our heads in large bubbles. We all laughed so 
hard when we saw each other’s legs sticking out of the bubbles. We also played dart board soccer and even 
Jenga with pieces the size of bricks. Painting at Pinot’s Pallet left us with canvas paintings that everyone 
admired. The artist made following directions simple and each step brought us closer to a masterpiece. At the 
Rutgers Geology museum, we learned about ancient times and saw dinosaur bones. We wrote our names in 
hieroglyphics and made mastodon prints. At the Guild of Arts, we learned about art styles, viewed various 
types of art displays and found details in art to help us understand art better. The many museums and galleries 
we visited had nothing on us. We are all artists. 

Planning the Future 
We are excited about warmer weather coming and being able to enjoy the outdoors. Getting our garden ready 
and figuring out what to plant is first on our calendar. Exploring new parks and finding new fitness trails is next 
on our list. For sure we will be scoping out new activities to help us live life to the fullest as we practice our 
life skills. Visit us on Facebook and see all the fun times we have at PTC. 

 

The more   

 

“The more you learn 
about the past, the 
more you’ll know 
about the future.” 

-Theodore Roosevelt 


